
CITY OF SAN ANTONIO 

Dr. Hector P. Garcia 
Founder 
American GI Forum 
1315 Bright Street 

SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78285 

HENRY G. CISNEROS 
MAYOR 

June 26, 1986 

Corpus Christi, Texas 78405 

Dear Dr. Garcia: 

Thank you for your very warm letter of April 4, 1986. It 
was a great pleasure for me to be able to speak before the 
Forum and I will look forward to seeing you again. The 
Sesquicentennial is an opportunity to celebrate heroes and 
your designation of Pvt. Longoria as our "greatest 
Sesquicentennial hero" and the celebration of 1988 as Pvt. 
Felix Longoria Year is both appropriate and fitting. 

I commend you on your efforts with the American GI Forum. 
You have ably assisted so many persons you should be proud 
of your own accomplishments. 

Again, thank you for your letter. 

Sincerely, 

ief:~·;;qneros 
Mayor 
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